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I recieved this email today, I am planning to attend:

The Little Lehigh chapter has been inactive over the last few years. There have been multiple attempts in to
rejuvenate the chapter with little success.  Pennsylvania Council will be holding a reorganizational meeting on
July 18th to determine the future of the chapter.
The meeting will be held at the Wildlands Conservancy in Emmaus on July 18th at 7:00pm.   If you are
interested in helping to reorganize and rebuild the chapter we encouage you to attend.   The meeting is
RSVP-based, which means that if a significant number of members do not RSVP for the meeting by July 13,
2012, the meeting will be called off and State Council will recommend de-chartering of the Chapter.  Kindly
RSVP by July 13, 2012 to c-skutskel@pa.gov or via phone at (814) 359-5114.
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